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KEEP MOVING 
KEEP GROWING 
KEEP LEARNING 

Tupungia te aroha o te ako  
hei anga mua 

 

 

 

 LYNMORE SCHOOL VISION STATEMENT 

We strive to inspire a lifelong passion for  
learning. Our approach is rooted in  

championing teaching excellence and providing  
a diverse range of learning opportunities in an 

engaging environment.   
Drawing on meaningful connections to our 
hauora, whenua, iwi, hapū and whānau,  

we empower our students to become 
compassionate and well-rounded individuals. 

The fun and delight of Book  
Character Day at Lynmore 

School ...more photos further on in this 
newsletter! 



 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL ... 

 
Tena koutou katoa, 
 
We had an awesome time celebrating Book Character Day today at Lynmore. Thank you to 
everyone who organised or made costumes for our tamariki. They looked fantastic and we 
celebrated as a whole school this morning and no doubt the celebrations carried on through-
out the day. What a fun way to start our day. 
 
Helping to create a sustainable future 
This week we have had two major planting events. One in our community at HannahÕs Bay 
with Te Arawa Lakes Trust with Whaea Stacey Birch at the lead, and one in Waitawa Bush 
with Trees for Survival and our sponsors the Rotary Club with Matua Yosuke at the lead. If 
you were a parent helper or one of our planting students on either of these planting days - 
Thank you.  
 
Welcome Whaea Shaminder to our staff 
We have a new cohort of Junior students starting on Monday with Whaea Shaminder joining 
us on Wednesday. Shaminder comes to us from Best Start Lynmore so she will know many of 
our new students starting in this cohort. We are lucky to have her join us and grateful to 
Best Start for releasing her as soon as they could. 
 
Perimeter Fencing 
We are there whanau! It took a lot longer than expected but we are on the home straight. 
We have a few finer details that need to be finished but we are finally there. Yes - it will 
take a bit of getting used to, however we are looking at ways to make our entrances more 
welcoming than just the gates. Watch this space. 
 
FYI: Gates to be closed between 9am and 3pm - this is to keep our children safe and inside 
our school grounds. Visitors to our school during these times, please remember to close the 
gate. All gates will remain unlocked outside of these hours with the exception of the vehicle 
access gate at the front of the administration building. 
 
International visitors 
A big shout out to the whanau, students, and teachers who hosted our international visitors 
over the past month. It has been an amazing learning experience for our students and staff, 
our homestay whanau and also our visiting students from China, and teachers from China, 
Korea and Japan. This is their Summer holiday hence the reason why the international visits 
are at this time. The next opportunity for them to visit is in early February - their Winter 
holiday season. I hope we will have more homestay families available to host at that time. 
 
Safety of our tamariki 
I know I keep going on about this and I will continue until the message gets through loud 
and clear. I have seen some horror scenes over the last couple of weeks: 
 
· Coming into the staff car park, dropping off your children and then backing up or turn-

ing with near misses to other cars and children (we are now at the stage of getting a 
gate at the carpark entry) 

· Dropping children off on the yellow lines immediately outside of school 
· A child being dropped off outside of school and getting out of the back seat from the 

middle of the roadside. Shucks - that just isnÕt good enough! 



 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL ... 

-2- 
· Driving into house driveways to pick up your child and then backing up while children 

are walking on the footpath - a disaster waiting to happen. 
· Larcy Road and Iles Road - parking on curbs, corners and on clearly marked yellow lines 

- this is not allowed in NZ 
· Not using the pedestrian crossing and demonstrating to your children and others that 

this is o.k.  Please - this is not o.k. 
Once again, the safety of our students, your children is paramount. Please organise to drop 
off and pick up your children safely. I know our tamariki are more than capable of walking 
into school from safe drop off points on Owhatiura Drive, Iles Road and Larcy Road, they 
are also capable of meeting you at those points after school. LetÕs do this together to 
keep our children safe. 
I hope you all have a fantastic weekend. 
 
Ngā mihi nunui 
 
 
Hinei Taute   
Principal 
 
 
 



 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL ... 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What amazing photos, and you look very confident on your horse 
Kahlua.  Thank you Ash (H2) for sharing these photos with us. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 
to 

Jordyn-Kelly  
Kupe 5  

who won  
the  

Top Try Scorer Award  

in rugby for 2024  

Marist St Michaels  

U8 Chiefs.  

 

WELL DONE!  



 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL ... 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

PC4L AWARDS... 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kupe Whare Ako 

0 Tom Integrity 

Tom, you show such enthusiasm towards learning. You are al-
ways keen to learn more and put your best effort into all that 
you do. Tom, you are thoughtful and show aroha to your peers 
by always including and supporting them. You use your initiative 
when you see something needed to be done and are quick to of-
fer your help. We really appreciate all of your help in the class-
room. Keep up the awesome mahi. Ka rawe!  

1 Chloe Curiosity 

Chloe, you have worked hard this term by questioning, making 
sense of the world and understanding when to ask questions. It 
has been great to see you build your confidence with critical 
thinking. Chloe you help others to be curious about finding the 
answers in class by role modeling your curiosity proudly. Keep 
up the great work! It's wonderful to see you grow and learn so 
curiously.  

2 Zeke Integrity 

Zeke you have certainly stepped up and have been making a con-
scious effort to be doing the right thing all the time. You have 
been accepting new challenges and encouraging others to do so 
too. You bring humor to our class and know how to cheer others 
up when they need it. Keep up the good work Zeke, you are go-
ing to do great things!  

3 Micaiah Courage 

Micaiah, you have been working really hard in your maths learn-
ing!  You are starting to take risks with your maths and you 
know that it is okay to make mistakes and have another 
go.  That is giving you confidence and you are able to talk about 
and show your ideas with confidence!  Ka Rawe, you are a super-
star!  

4 George Integrity 

For your dedicated and enthusiastic approach to all aspects of 
classroom life. You are always prepared and eager to read in 
your reading sessions and you take risks in your writing. To top 
it off, you're a kind, generous and supportive friend, who is  
always willing to help others. We love having you in K4, George.  

5 Harper Curiosity 
You stand out as a leader. Your confidence has grown and you 
are showing courage in how you embrace new challenges and 
excel at them. Many tamariki in our class noticed your bravery 
in facing your fears when you held the big tarantula during our 
science session.  Ka rawe e hine!  

6 Joseph Curiosity 

For displaying curiosity and enthusiasm when exploring mathe-
matical concepts. Your ability to change measurements into 
decimal fractions shows a good understanding of the new  
concepts you are learning. We appreciate your willingness to 
persevere with difficult tasks and always give things a go! 
Joe, your smile brightens our day, keep up the positive attitude 
you bring to our class every day. 

6 Koah Aroha 

We appreciate the aroha you showed your peers, especially 
when you went above and beyond to help Kellan after he got 
hurt on the playground, and for the kindness you displayed 
while supporting Jasper while he was in hospital. We're also 
impressed by your positive encouragement throughout our class 
and extremely proud of your achievements in both the Ki-O-
Rahi tournament and the Winter Sports Day. Keep up the awe-
some work Koah! We are so proud of you.   

Proudly sponsoring PC4L  
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0 Fleur Integrity 

Fleur you have impressed me so much with your dedication to 
doing the right thing at all times. You show such care and dedi-
cation to doing your learning tasks, ensuring that they are im-
maculately presented and done to the best of your ability. You 
have been so focused at looking after our environment as well 
as our classroom equipment. Keep up the excellent work Fleur! 
We appreciate you!  

1 Hunter Integrity 

I am super proud of the way you are making an effort to make 
good choices at school. You have a group of really special 
friends and always have their back, and can lead them to create 
some awesome play scenarios. You have worked hard to learn 
the building blocks for Literacy and are enjoying the success of 
being a reader and a writer. You are such a fun, vibrant person-
ality to have around so when you combine that with integrity, it 
is a winning combination. Karawhiua, Hunter!  

2 Piper Integrity 

Piper, you have been working incredibly hard in your academic 
work this term, I have noticed awesome progress in your read-
ing and writing. You are showing great team work while working 
with others and are starting to step outside your comfort zone 
when we do things together as a class. Keep up the hard work, 
we are lucky to have you in our class!  

3 Taylor Courage 
Taylor, for having the courage to take risks in your learning. 
You have been identifying opportunities to extend yourself and 
showing commitment to this. Keep striving to be your best and 
working hard Taylor!  

4 Mila Aroha 
For the way you supported our Chinese student last week. Mila, 
you helped her be engaged in class and during break times you 
were a good friend to her. I have also been impressed with your 
attitude toward learning your word of the day and the extra 
time spent on Steps Web. Keep up the great attitude.  

5 Esme Courage 

Esme has shown courage and creativity both in the classroom 
and on stage this term. In her role as the firefly in our commu-
nity performance, Esme was outstanding. She not only learnt 
her lines but also thoughtfully acted out her character's emo-
tions and movements. Esme has been developing her own unique 
authorÕs voice bringing her stories to life by describing actions, 
emotions, and using her five senses. Keep shining bright, Esme!  

6 Lucca Integrity 
Lucca, you upheld the school values to such a high standard at 
the winter sports day.  You kept focussed on the reason for the 
day and showed so much kindness to teams that played against 
you.  You did both Hinemoa 6 and Lynmore School proud.  Well 
done on fantastic integrity.  

6 Elsa Aroha 

You have such a kind spirit Elsa!  We are so lucky to have you in 
our class.  This reaches from the little gifts you regularly give 
us, to making anyone who enters our room feel welcome.  You 
were amazing with the students that come over from China and 
are a fantastic translator!  Thanks for being a shining star in 
our classroom.  

Hinemoa Whare Ako 
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1 Soren Courage 
For showing courage in both your reading and writing.  It is 
great to see you using your knowledge of letter sounds, in-
dependently trying to sound out words and really believing in 
yourself.  Keep up the awesome effort Soren. You are a 
star!!  

2 Craig Curiosity 

For sharing your thoughts and opinions with others, you have 
grown in courage and curiosity over the past term. You are a 
keen learner who has worked hard across all areas of mahi. 
You confidently ask questions and seek the answers and 
have shown particular curiosity during our science and in-
quiry lessons. Keep exploring the world around you Craig. Ka 
rawe!  

3 Jia Yuan Aroha 
For showing Aroha to the group of Chinese visitors. Jia Yu-
an, it was great to see you stepping up and generously help-
ing the Chinese visitors in our class. You showed manaaki-
tanga and aroha to our guests and set a good example for 
the rest of the class. Ka pai, Jia Yuan!  

4 Brooklyn Courage 

For showing great courage and perseverance with your 
learning and mahi. You have shown a lot of growth especially 
in your reading and writing, and it all comes from your confi-
dence to give things a go.  You are always willing to try and 
that is a great skill to have as a learner. Let's keep it going, 
kia kaha Brooklyn!  

5 Ella Integrity 
For your positivity and always wanting to learn. Ella, you are 
always organized and ready to learn . You persevere when 
challenged and always present your work to the best of your 
ability. Your book work is immaculate and you should be very 
proud of it. Keep learning!  

6 Anna Integrity 
Anna, thank you for your consistent positivity within our 
class. You demonstrate leadership when working inde-
pendently, in pairs, or in a group, pushing yourself and sup-
porting others with their learning. I love the way you arrive 
at school every day with a smile. Ka mau te wehi!  

7 Donnie Courage 
For the way you show courage in your learning.  It is great 
to see you step out of your comfort zone and have a go at 
new and challenging learning and the joy you get when you 
know you have got it.  Kia Kaha e tama - keep showing us 
what you can do.  

   Further recognition  
Mrs 
Mac 

Arlo 
H2 Integrity 

Arlo, I appreciate how you show up to PE with a positive at-
titude, always eager to give it your all. You listen attentive-
ly, put in your best effort, and fully engage in every activity. 
You're an excellent role model for your peers.  

Ihenga Whare Ako 

PC4L Staff Draw is kindly  

sponsored by CAPERS,  
Rotorua! 
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ATTENDANCE  
INFORMATION: 

Fact: If a student misses 20 
days of school every year, by 
the end of Year 12 they will 
have missed more than a 
years’ worth of schooling! 
Fact: Students with good  
attendance  generally achieve 
higher grades and enjoy 
school. more. 

Our school DONATION is 
$150.00 for the  

eldest child and $75.00 for any 
additional  

family member per year.   
 

These are tax  
deductible and receipts can be 
emailed directly to you for any 

donations received.  
 

Thank you! 

Can you help please… one of our wonderful Teacher 
Aide’s is looking for a house/bach to rent please asap.    

Please phone Nikau on 027 81 82 899  -  thank you! 

Our amazing staff join in the fun and excitement of   

Book Character Day! 



 
 

ROTORUA INTERMEDIATE OPEN DAY... 

 
 



 
 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION... 

 

 ICAS EXAMINATIONS 2024 
 

Our ICAS examinations are nearly upon us and begin next week. Please read through to 
check the dates and how these exams will work.  
 
ICAS exam dates:  
Maths - Thursday 29th August 
 
Time: Where possible the exams will run in the first block between 9-11am.  
Preparation: It is great to see that many students have taken the opportunity to borrow 
practice booklets. Just a reminder that this can be returned and swapped for new booklets 
if this helps your child’s preparation.  
Additionally, we also highly recommend that students have a go at the sample tests on the 
demo site (https://www.icasassessments.com/icas-preparation-tools) for each subject they 
are doing. This will help them learn to navigate the types of questions that they will en-
counter. Students must select the correct paper for their year group:  
Year 4—Paper A  
Year 5—Paper B  
Year 6—Paper C  
 
What is needed on the day: Students will be provided with a school iPad that is loaded with 
the necessary software for the exam. Students must provide their own headphones if they 
are sitting the Spelling exam.  



 
 

SPORTS NEWS... 

RIP, GRIP and WHIP  
Mountain Bike Event 2024 

 
Tuesday 24th September 2024 

Waipa Mountain Bike Park 
 

COST: $5.00 per competitor 
Year 4 - 6 Boys and Girls 

 
Rip, Grip and Whip is a fun day of mountain biking for kids of all abilities.  There are three 
different courses to choose from catering for complete beginners to experienced mountain 
bikers wanting to test their skills in a race situation.   
 
Participants will need their own bikes and parents will be responsible for transporting their 
children and bikes to and from the event. 
 
Course 1: A Taster of Mountain Biking. 
3KM, easy flowing course designed for those who have never ridden a mountain bike before 
or those who are not very confident.  There will be a heavy marshal presence to support and 
encourage participants. 
Course 2: Let Me Fly 
6KM, designed for those who can ride and like humps and bumps and a bit of speed if like. 
Grade 1-2.  
Course 3: Legend Status 
10KM, designed for competent, regular riders, consists of technical trails on Grade 3 & 4 
tracks. Caregiver permission is required to enter this course and participants are strongly 
encouraged to ride the course before the event.  
 
REGISTRATIONS 
Registrations are online here: 
https://forms.schoolappsnz.co.nz/form-6715894/rip-grip-whip-2024 
Entries Close Monday 26th August 
 
COURSE MAPS 
Course maps are available on the Lynmore School App under the NOTICES section.  
 

If you have any questions contact Catherine Donovan 
Email: sports@lynmore.school.nz 



 
 

SPORTS NEWS... 

TERM 4 TOUCH RUGBY 2024 
Registrations for Term 4 Touch Rugby are now open! 

You must register again this term even if you played in term 1.  

Touch Rugby is a fun fast paced form of Rugby.  

 It's non contact, with no tackling or scrums.    

COST: $30 

WHERE:  Games are played at Westbrook Rugby Grounds on Devon Street.  Practices will 
be at Lynmore School. 

WHEN:  

Year 5/6   Play Tuesday afternoons during term 4 

Year 1-4  Play Wednesday afternoons/evenings during term 4 

Practice days and time are determined by the coach/manager of the team. 

FORMAT  

6 a-side ‘Touch’ Rugby - Non Contact 

Mixed teams at all grades 

Girls’ only grades for Year 3-6 if numbers allow.  Please indicate if you specifically 
want to play in a girls team. 

 

KEY DATES 

SATURDAY 19 OCTOBER - Grading day tournament for all teams   

TUESDAY 22 October Y5/6 teams being regular play 

WEDNESDAY 23 October Y0-Y4 teams begin regular play 

 

REGISTRATIONS 

Registrations for Touch Rugby are online at the following link 

https://forms.schoolappsnz.co.nz/form-6714456/term-4-touch-rugby-2024 

Registrations close on FRIDAY, 6th September 

 

You can also find the registration link under the “LINKS” Tab on the  

Lynmore School App.  If you do not have the Lynmore School App, you can download it 
from the Lynmore School Website.  



 
 

SPORTS NEWS... 

 CRICKET TERM 4 2024 
HARDBALL CRICKET (Harrow Grade) 

NOW THURSDAY AFTERNOONS! 

Hardball cricket is played using wooden bats and protective gear (helmets, gloves, bat-
ting pads etc), as well as a hard cricket ball. It is suited for children who have already 
played Incrediball Cricket or who have well-developed hand-eye coordination. 

Years 4-6  

Mixed teams of 8 players 

Thursday afternoons from 24th October through until 12th December 2024. 

Games are held mostly in Rotorua, but you may also play one game in Tokoroa de-
pending on the draw. 

COST: $35 per player  

Term 4 only (new teams for Term 1 2025) 

 

 

INCREDIBALL CRICKET  

Incrediball Cricket is played with a soft cricket ball and plastic gear. Games are played 
in teams of six that are made up on the day.  Every child bowls one over and batters bat 
in pairs for two overs.  Batters stay in for the full two overs even if they get out.  It is 
suited for children that have reasonably developed hand-eye coordination, but the em-
phasis is still on having fun and gaining confidence!   

Years 3-5 (Approximately)  

Teams of 6 

Thursday, (Approx 3.30pm - 5.00pm), Smallbone Park, Devon Street 

24th October until 12th December 2024. 

All gear provided 

COST: ONLY $10 per player  

 

CRICKET REGISTRATIONS 

Registrations for Hardball and Incrediball Cricket are online at this link: 

https://forms.schoolappsnz.co.nz/form-6715771/cricket-2024-term-4 

 

Registrations for Incrediball and Hardball Cricket close  

Friday 20th September  



 
 

SPORTS NEWS... 

HAVE A GO AT SQUASH! 
 

Squash BOP are coming to Lynmore School to run five  

introductory sessions for students wanting to give squash a go. 

 

The programme is available to a limited number of students. Each session is 30 minutes 
long.  It will run on Thursdays at school, during school time, for the last three weeks of 
term 3 and the first two weeks of term 4. 
 
There are spaces for 60 students.  Priority will be given to Year 5 and 6 students (and 
any existing squash players) followed by Year 3 and 4 students.   
 
There is no cost for the programme and all rackets and equipment is provided.   
 
WHAT: Introductory Squash sessions 
WHERE: Lynmore School 
WHEN: Thursdays during School time.  5 sessions starting September 5th. 
COST: No cost  
 
REGISTRATIONS 
If you would like to participate in the Squash programme please complete the form at 
the link below. 
 
https://forms.schoolappsnz.co.nz/form-6719972/squash-registration 
 

If you have any questions or if you need the registration link sent 
to you please contact: 

 
Catherine Donovan 

Email: Sports@lynmore.school.nz 



 
 

TREES FOR SURVIVAL... 

We had a nice tree planting yesterday morning. The 
advisor from an organsiation called “Trees for Survival” came and gave the 
students some lectures before we started planning. We planted more than 100  
native plants. 
 
The students from Hinemoa 5 had an opportunity to plant, and they did really 
well. 
 
It is really good to see Waitawa Bush becoming more greener and greener. The 
other middle school students will get an opportunity next week for tree  
planting. 
 
Nga mihi 
Yosuke 



 
 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION... 

 
 

 
 

5 top tips for clean hands: 
1. Wash your hands before 

you eat. 
2. Wash your hands with lots 

of soap and water. 
3. Wash your hands after 

you’ve been to the toilet. 
4. Keep your fingernails clean 

and short. 
5. Wash your hands after 

playing outside. 

Do you have any younger siblings that are about to start school? 
If you have any younger brothers or sisters that will be starting at  
Lynmore School this year, please pop into the office to pick up an  
enrolment form or email karen.belt@lynmore.school.nz so we can add 
them to our future enrolment list. We really appreciate having  
enrolments completed at least a term in advance.  For any queries, 
please pop into the office and see Mary-Anne. 

 

Brown Shopping Bags FUNDRAISER  
Can you please help! 

Yes, we are still collecting them!  This is a school fundraiser and we appreciate your ongo-
ing support. One of our local businesses is after as many brown shopping bags as we can 
supply and pays us per bag! The bags must be clean, nicely folded  “shopping online” 
brown bags.  Thank you! Please bring them to the office! Thank you so much. 

A big thank you to everybody that already does bring them in  -  you are amazing. 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
Tartan skorts and School Hats 

are available at the School 
Office. 

 

Tartan Skorts  
(sizes 4  -  12)  -  $37.00 

(Bigger sizes can be  
made to order!) 

 
School Hats (sizes S, M and L)  -  

$12.00 

If you need to  
contact the  

School Dental  
Service 

please phone:  
027 512 7281 

2024 TERM DATES 
 

 

Term 3 
 

22 July  -  27 September 
 

Term 4 
 

14 October  -  13 December 



2024 TERM DATES 
Term 1  

30 January -  12 April 
 

Term 2 
30 April  -  5 July  

 
Term 3 

22 July  -  27 September 
 

Term 4 
14 October  -  13 December 

 
 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION... 

 

LYNMORE SCHOOL APP 
Download the Lynmore School App and receive notifications for all your favourite 

sports direct to your phone! Details for the App are on the Lynmore School 
Website or at this link here: 

https://www.lynmore.school.nz/1/pages/8-lynmore-school-app 

If you have any sports enquiries contact Catherine Donovan Email: 
Sports@Lynmore.school.nz 

 Screening for students... 
 

As a school, we are working to remove as many barriers as possible that 
impact on student learning.  
 

Within our school, this looks like carrying out on-going screening to look 
at characteristics relating to various needs (including, but not limited to, 
dyslexic characteristics, reading, writing and math barriers, Irlens  
characteristics and auditory/visual characteristics).  
 

If any characteristics or barriers from these screens need to be further 
delved into, we will be in contact with you.  
 

Ngā mihi,  
 
Lisa Hohepa 
Deputy Principal / SENCO 
Lynmore School  
Te Kura ō Ōwhatiura 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION! 
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If you have any enquiries regarding sport  

please email our sports coordinator Catherine  - 

 

sports@lynmore.school.nz 
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Proudly sponsoring the Lynmore 
School PC4L Principal Awards 

Opening Hours  
8am—3pm Weekdays 
8am—3.30pm Weekends 

 

 

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN SUPPORTING OUR SCHOOL BY ADVERTISING ON THE BACK OF OUR NEWSLETTERS. Please contact Mary-Anne at the school office  -  thanks! 

Rotorua Central Mall, ROTORUA 

Proudly sponsoring PC4L  

Supporting Lynmore School 

CALENDAR OF SCHOOL EVENTS COMING UP… 
 

· Friday, 23rd August Community at 2.00pm  -  Kupe 5 performing 
 
· Thursday, 29th August  ICAS  -  Mathematics at 9.10am 
· Friday, 30th August Community at 2.00pm  -  Ihenga 1 performing 
 

Last day for this term is Friday, 27th September at 3.00pm 
 

Term 4 starts on Monday, 14th October 2024 

YMCA — Before and After School Care  (based at Lynmore School Hall) 
For more information please email oscar.waikato@ymcahamilton.org.nz 

Or call 07 8382529! 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS / TERM DATES 

PLEASE SUPPORT THESE BUSINESSES THAT SUPPORT US! 
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